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Tuesday 3 October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Parent  Consultations 
 

I am delighted to be inviting you to our Parent Consultations when you will be able to discuss how 
your children have settled into the new school year and to talk about their learning so far.  These 
will be on Monday 16 October 2023 and Tuesday 17 October 2023. Year 3 parent consultations will 
be on Monday 16 October and Thursday 19 October due to the Stump Cross Caverns Trip. 
 
I am pleased to say that we are able to offer you the choice of either a face-to-face appointment in 
school or a phone call. I hope that this will enable you to have an appointment which suits your 
circumstances.  
 
Booking will open on Friday 6 October at 5pm. Please log onto MCAS to book an appointment to 
suit you. For those parents who are new to the school, instructions for MCAS have been sent by 
email upon joining. If you have any problems accessing MCAS please contact the office. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Jo Hall 
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